
 

 

 

 

 
3rd April 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Girls’ Cricket Kit  
 
As we approach the cricket season and with the introduction of hard ball cricket for U13 
and U11A teams, I wanted to give you some information regarding clothing and 
equipment. 
 
All girls have the option to wear white cricket trousers along with their Town Close white 
polo top, this is compulsory for the U13 and U11A teams. The trousers can be of any 
make or brand, but they must be all white with no county or club logos. These can be 
purchased at a reasonable price at any sports outlet.  
 
At the moment, our uniform supplier ‘Schoolblazer’, provides cricket whites for boys, with a 
boy’s fit. I will be in contact with them to discuss the addition of some ‘girls’ fit’ whites in the 
near future.  
 
As regards to cricket equipment, this will be supplied by the school. However, if your 
daughter has her own bat, helmet, pads, gloves or abdominal protector (female equivalent 
to a box) then she is welcome to wear them. Please can I stress that all equipment must 
be clearly named.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jacquie Wilcox 
Head of Girls’ Games 
 
jwilcox@townclose.com  
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